
November 30, 19

Dear Mr. Fullton,

I am in receipt of your letter of the

17th instant together with that of the Noverend Father

McGuire dated November l¬

supply system for the proposed

cngerte teIn reply

suggestions submitted by Father before 'at' met with

approval of the Department's Enginees they will the

fore be favourably considered when

preparad for this school. The Damary

municate with Father Moheire registred.

to be a
ou vous en avez

given immediate attention.

Yours very truly,

F. J. Felton,  M.P.,

Kamloops, B. O.

Deputy Subirintendent
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